
Curriculum Committee Mid-Year Report 2016 – 2017 

The Curriculum Committee held meetings in September, October, November and January with a 
quorum at each of these meetings. Charges were accepted. In April 2016, before the first meeting, 
Jeannie Taylor was elected Chair; Larry Nobles, vice-chair; and Maura Lansing, recorder. The committee 
has completed the following:  

• Training for new members along with a presentation on General Education Core Competencies 
• Discussion of new FACA tool and effects on developmental students 
• Discussion of ByLaws, changes made and approved by Curriculum Committee and PAPC 
• Recommended five Requisite Changes 
• Recommended twenty New Courses and Official Course Outlines 
• Recommended Discontinuance of C.S.C. in Geospatial Intelligence 
• Recommended the following Curriculum Revisions: 

o C.S.C. in Small Business Management and Supervisory Management 
o C.S.C.  in Construction Project Management 
o C.S.C.  in Land Surveying 
o C.S.C.  in Music 
o C.S.C.  in Green Design for Interiors 
o A.A.S. in Civil Engineering Technology 
o A.A.S. in ASL – English Interpretation 

• Recommended New Curriculum of C.S.C. in Computed Tomography (CT) 
• Recommended New Curriculum of A.A.S. in Management Specialization: Small Business 

Management and Entrepreneurship 
• Recommended a New Degree Program of A.A.S. in Veterinary Technology 
• Recommended approval of Policy Revision of Policy 2110 – Course Substitutions and Waivers 

 

 

 

 


